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Summer 1 

This Week 

Over the last two weeks, we have been reading The Gingerbread Man and have worked together to act out the story. We have also 

designed our own Gingerbread Men and investigated how long a gingerbread biscuit would take to break, when dunked into different 

liquids. It has been lots of fun!  

We have also been reading the Gruffalo and next week, we will be writing a letter to him!  

In Maths, we have been learning to count in our 2s, 5s and 10s.  

This half term 

This half term our topic is: ‘Will you read 

me a story?’ 

 Fairy tale characters 

 Goodies and baddies 

 Homes and castles 

 Magic and fantasy 

 Writing and telling stories 

Reading records 

 Well done to all of the children that have been 

reading at home.  

75 reads  

Rumejsa 

125 reads 

Emily 

175 reads  

Amber  

200 reads  

Inaaya  

Special Events/Activities/News 

Thank you to all those who are continually adding to Tapestry.  

It is class photos on Wednesday 22nd May 2024.  

The letter for our school trip has been sent out, please ensure this is returned to school as soon as possible, 

Thank you!  

 



 

 Reminder 

Our PE lessons are still on a Monday and Wednesday. Please ensure your child has a PE kit in school and it is 

all named.  

Please, continue to read at home with your children, it really does make a difference! 

 


